8th February 2006

Paul Husk Esq 61 Brocket Way Chigwell Essex IG7 4ER

Dear Paul

I would like to thank you for helping us with our plumbing project at our home. It turned into a fairly major job that lasted over 10 months and the plumbing component was a significant part of the job. We are delighted with our new bathrooms and heating system. You were a gentleman and a professional throughout.

If ever you need any references please use this letter to show possible clients.

Yours sincerely

Stuart Grant